
 

 

May 27, 2022 
 
Galion City School district is required to give an annual report regarding compliance with the “Standards 
for Food and Beverages Act” specifically, policies 3313.814, 3313.816 and 3313.817.  These areas are 
also addressed in our Board Policies, Competitive Food Sales Policy (PO8550) and Wellness Policy 
(PO8510).  Nutrition values of all food and beverage items available to students are regularly reviewed 
using Health e-Pro Meal Planner software to ensure they meet both USDA and ODE regulations. 
 
I am happy to report that our Food Service Department is compliant in each of these areas.   
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Shannon King 
Director of Food Service 
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